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Noble School provides a safe and caring environment where everyone enjoys and celebrates childhood and respects diverse values, talents and 

ethnicity.  We promote a variety of experiences that nurture social, emotional, intellectual and academic growth, which contributes to the development 

of independent, cooperative and responsible citizens with high self-esteem and a life long zest for learning. 

 

News from Mrs. Ortiz: 
 
 

Happy October Noble Families! 

 

We are officially over a month into school and it's 

finally going to be October at the end of this week.  I 

LOVE October.  This will be an October that is 

different than we are used to but we will still do our 

best to make it fun.  Please look for ways that we will 

still have fun at Noble as the holiday months begin.  

 

We hope that you are settling into a routine and 

interacting constantly with your classroom teachers.  

Our office staff is still here to help support.  Our 

physical office may be closed to the public but please 

call, email, and reach out if you need support with 

anything,  Even if that is for the kiddos.  

Sometimes the kiddos need someone else to talk to 

and we are here.  We can set up zoom meetings and 

help out the best we can.   

 

Thank you to those parents that came to Coffee with 

the Principal.  For those who could not make it, we do 

not record the session to respect privacy but the 

Coffee lounge and parent tip slides in the virtual office 

will remain until we change our monthly theme.  Just 

click on the coffee cup and it will take you to the next 

slide. Our next Coffee with the Principal will be 

Friday, Oct. 30th.  Feel free to wear your Halloween 

fun.   

 

Have a great week, 
 

~Mrs. Ortiz             

 

 

 

 

Reporting Absences 
 

Every day your child is absent or has an appointment  
you MUST call the office to let us know.  If you are calling the 
office after school hours, please leave a message regarding 
the absence.  When calling in (408)923-1935, please leave 
the following information: 
 

 State your name and relationship to the child 
 Your child’s first and last name 
 Teacher name 

 

 
 
 

Tech Issues 
If you are having any issues or need a Chromebook or hot 

spots please email Mrs. Ryan cryan@busd.net. 
 

 
 
 

Lunch Pick up days have change: 
Curbside lunches are FREE pick up days @ Noble:  
Monday, Wednesday and Friday from 11:15-12:00 
 
 

         Drop off Box 
If you have any paperwork that you need to turn in to 
the office, we have a drop off box right outside the gate 
You can leave it in there.  
The hours for the drop off box is 8:00-2:00. 

 
 Office is closed  
Our school office is closed to the public. If you need 
to contact the office, you can call us at (408)923-1935 
Or email:  
Mrs. Ortiz (principal)    aortiz@busd.net 
Ms. Janet (Administrative assistant)  jsantiago@busd.net 
Ms. Stephanie (School Clerk)     slucido@busd.net 
 

 

 

October Calendar 
 

Oct 13th           Board Meeting @ 7pm 
 

Oct 30th           wear your Halloween costume        
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